
 

May 2025 

Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 26th May – Bank Holiday – We 
will be closed on this day. 
 
Saturday 12th July – Summer Fayre! 
We are so excited to be holding our 
annual summer fayre open to all! 10am-
12pm. 
 
Friday 18th July – School Leaver’s 
Picnic – We will be holding our annual 
school leavers picnic on the field that 
runs adjacent to the drive to the car 
park. All families of school leavers are 
welcome to join, we will provide the 
picnic and will have games, certificates 
& parent races! The time will be 3pm-
4pm and if we could please ask that 
children who attend a Friday afternoon 
session please get picked up by 2.30pm 
so that the Cherry staff can make their 
way over to join.  
 

Rabbits 
Just a reminder that if anyone would like to take Marshmallow 
& Muffin home, please get in touch to let us know and we can 

organise them to go home on the weekend with you ☺ 

New Staff Update 
We are excited to inform you that we will 

be having 2 new staff starting in June – 
Poppy & Jaycee ☺ 

We can’t wait you to meet them and 
once they start, we will pop a message 

out on the app with their photos! 

New Curriculum!! 
Over the past year the management team at Bluebell have 
been working hard to create our new curriculum which we are 
so excited to finally be able to use in action. 
 
On the bank holiday on Monday 5th May our wonderful staff 
team across all 3 nurseries came together to participate in  a 
training day, and as of Tuesday have been using the new 
curriculum in practice. 
We are really proud to have created a literacy curriculum to 
run alongside which will entail having core books each month 
that will be a focus for the rooms and children. 
We will be sharing with you all at the beginning of the month 
what the core book is ☺  
 


